

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

document

March 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Year 11 English Literature PPE

I am writing to let you know that students in Year 11 will be taking their English Literature PPE examination on 16th April. Students will only be sitting the poetry section of the exam, so need to prepare for the Poetry Anthology question and the unseen poetry questions. Students will be revising these skills in class over the next few lessons. This will mean students will then have practised all the exam papers ready for the real GCSEs this summer.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

1. hunt

Ms Hunt

Acting Head of English